
To the Committee:  
 
This Bill is an afront to the voters of Oregon.  
To think that if one person in the entire State of Oregon violated the criteria in this Bill the office of the 
Secretary of State could shut doiwn the whole process is as ludicrous as one could get.    
That is a violation against the voters of Oregon.  
 
We have Vote by mail.  
We have single signer sheets to assist people in signing petitions.  
To expect every person to be able to print off their own copy is beyond comprehension.    
 
Some people don't want to collect signatures.  
Some people don't want to sign a petition with other signers.  
Some people don't want to allow others to see their information.  
Some people don't have printers.  
Some people don't have computers but others could give them a single signer petition so they could 
participate in the process.  
 
What makes you think that it's logical to shut down the whole system if one person breaks the rules. 
 
This Bill is fabricated to stall the petition process and is a blatant afront to the people of Oregon. 
 
VOTE NO ON SB761 AND THROW IT OUT.  
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